
 
 
 

 

Memo  
 
Date: September 11, 2023 
 
To: Priests and religious 
 
From: Maureen Smith, director, Office of Communications 
 
Re:  National Vocations Awareness Week is November 5-11  

 
 
National Vocations Awareness Week is November 5-11. The Office of Vocations 
is planning several events and opportunities to engage discerners throughout 
the week.  
 
Attached, please find a letters from Father Rey Pineda for priests and religious, 
and a promotional flyer for the Mass for Vocations and the Vocations Fair that 
will take place during this special week.  

https://communique.archatl.com/wp-content/uploads/Letter-to-Priests-8.9.2023.pdf
https://communique.archatl.com/wp-content/uploads/Letter-to-Religious.pdf
https://communique.archatl.com/wp-content/uploads/VF23-Flyer.pdf

